
NOTICE 

                                                                                                                                             Date: 06.04.2024 

 

E-Auction for Sale of Coke Dust & Sludge (Number 9100001791) Cancelled 

We regret to inform you that the e-auction for the sale of Coke Dust & Sludge, with e-auction number 

9100001791, conducted on 05.04.2024, has been cancelled due to technical issues encountered during the 

auction process. These issues included last-minute server unresponsiveness, slow response times, time 

extensions without last-minute bids, and auctions screens not refreshing properly etc. We sincerely 

apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

In light of these technical challenges, we have decided to conduct the auction for the same material on 

08.04.2024, ensuring a fair and smooth bidding process for all participants. 

Your cooperation and understanding in adhering to these changes are highly appreciated.  

We are committed to maintaining environmental sustainability and regulatory compliance within our 

industrial operations, and your participation in these auctions plays a crucial role in achieving these 

objectives. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions or require further information, 

please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Regards 

Sr. Branch Manager 

(Mktg) – By Products 

 


